
 
                                                                 

                       

Spalding
Revitalisation
Community Drop-In Session

Improvements to the heart of Spalding
are happening.
A plan to improve the Mitchell Street Community Centre and upgrade the AMC Park
and the area around it has been developed by a team of community members.
We want to know what you think about the plan.
Drop-in for a look and have a chat with the team.

Date: Saturday 19 March 2022

Time: 9.00am - 11.00am

Location:  Mitchell Street Community Centre 
75 Mitchell St, Spalding

 
Everyone is welcome, we’d love to see you there.

Can’t make it to the session but still want to have a say?
Contact Janell Kopplhuber
on 0429 687 037
or email janellk@cgg.wa.gov.au 

 
 


